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Respected Sir 

           Dr. Dhruv Usgaonkar 

 

Ref.: DCC/IC- Scholarships 

                                                                                                               Lisbon, 19th July 2019 

                                                                 0 3 1 
Respected Sir 

Dhruv Usgaonkar 

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that you have been awarded a scholarship for the 

realization of a doctoral project titled “Goa as a point of contact between India and the 

Lusophone Countries: the role of cultural diplomacy and the Goan diaspora”. 

 

This scholarship consists only of a monthly stiped of 600 € (six hundred euros). This 

scholarship begins in October 2019 and will end in September 2020. 

 

You must inform us, in writing, within a period of 15 days including the date of this e-

mail, whether you choose to accept this scholarship or not. The services under my 

command (in the person of Dr. Isabel Carvalho) are available to receive you personally 

and clarify all doubts with regard to the processes concerning the scholarship that has 

been awarded to you. We await your response in order to fix a meeting with you. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

                                                                (Signature) 

                                                                     

                                                                    João Amorim 

                                                Director of the Administrative Council 
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Translated from the original Portuguese by Dhruv Sudin Sinai Usgaonkar, Assistant Professor, Department of Portuguese & 

Lusophone Studies, Goa University 
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